Dear parents/carers,
We would like to thank you all for making our first week back to school successful by following the guidelines and timings we’ve set out. All our children have settled in very quickly and are getting used to the new routines and expectations. To make the school drop off and pick up times more uniform and suited to the age of our children, from WB 7th Sept, please follow the new timings for our start and end of the day.
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	Drop off
	Pick up
	Location

	Little Diamonds
	09.00 
	15.00
	Main entrance

	Emeralds
	09.00
	15.00
	Cotterill Gates

	Sapphires
	09.00
	15.00
	Brackendale Gates

	Amethysts
	08.55 
	15.05
	Cotterill Gates

	Topaz
	08.55
	15.05
	Brackendale Gates

	Early Birds
	08.00
	08.55
	The Hall door 



If you have a child in more than one class, please drop your children off at the earlier drop off time (and location) and collect them at the later time from the same location.
Thank you all again for your understanding and continuous support.
Best wishes,
Mrs Connolly
